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I support this measure as it would do much to not only strengthen the security of the 

elections but would also reassure Oregon voters the integrity of the elections are 

secure.  With the country so divided the last thing we need is a even a hint of doubt 

or shadiness in the election process. As it currently stands Oregon election laws do 

not give voters that confidence.  High voter turnout in and of itself is wonderful but 

does nothing to instill confidence in the stability or integrity of our elections.  


